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Group Visit and Exchange

It is the vision of Casa Famiglia to provide a home for persons with intellectual
disabilities. Casa Famiglia's unique services affract a number of groups fo
come and visit on exchange purpose. Through these exchanges, not only do
the outside groups get to know more about the operation of Casa Famiglia,
Casa Famiglia also understands more about the services of relevant groups.
Mutual enhancement in terms of services can be promoted.

=E=EBEF(RIETE

M EEEEZHER2015F11BsBETEZRBERE

258 NEXRECHESHARIEHN  REREE
B8 c BN EBEEBBI00ENRXE  ISEHME -

AR ESEEMER o

Feast Day of the Mother of Good
Counsel Church

Mother of Good Counsel Church in San Po Kong celebrated the Feast
Day of its Parish on 8th November 2015. Members of four Casa Famiglia
attended mass, performances and dinner. Poon Choi was served for
more than 100 tables. The scene was buzzing and everyone had a fun
and enjoyable night.
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Social Inclusion Activities
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Ocean Park Fun Day

The family members of Encounter and Concordia joined the
Fun Day in Ocean Park on 22nd November 2015.
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Volunteer Activities Organized by
St. Vincent Group of St. Benedict Church

The contribution of a group of enthusiastic community
volunteers is what sustains Casa Famiglia's development.
We would like to express our grafifude to the volunteers
of St. Vincent Group, St. Benedict Church, Sha Tin. They
organized a visit fo Tao Heung Museum of Food Culture
for the members of Concordia and Caritas Bazaar on
24th October and 15th November 2015 respectively. The
members had a pleasant afternoon there. Not only does
the volunteers' assistance enrich the life experience of
the members, the members' active participation in
community events also enhances the understanding of
the community members towards persons with
intellectual disabilities. This promotes the spirit of inclusion
between persons with and without disabilities.




